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+f h LNITED STATES' ,.E') (3 g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION"-

3, - :E WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
e

% . .v.../ OCT 2 g 1979

Ronald J. Oberle, Esquire
Crowell & fioring
1100 Connecticut Avenue, N.W. IN RESPONSE PGt:R
Washington, DC 20036 TO FOTA. 79-442

Dear Mr. Oberle: ,

This is in response to your letter of October 17, 1979 in which you
reauested, pursuant to the Freede n of Information Act, copies of solici-
tations and contracts which the NRC may have dealing with executive
placement, counseling or other employee related services from January 1,
1978 to the present.

Pursuant to our telephone conversation, we have determined that your
particular area of interest was in the area of "out placement" of senior
personnel.

The NRC has no contracts with any firms which deal in this area nor does
the NRC engage in this practice. ,ie, therefore, have no documents
subject to your request.

Sincerely,

/s
, f
b,

! J
J. M. Felton, Director

/ Divisison of Pules and Records
Office of Administration
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